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LETTER DATED 23 JANUARY 1973 FROM THE REPRESENTATIVES OF GUINEA, KENYA AND
THE SUDAN ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COURCIL

Upon instructions of our respective Governments, we, the undersigned, have
the honour to request an urgent meeting of the United Nations Security Counecil
to consider the explosive situation in the Zambian borders which threcters the
peace and security of the whole area.

(Siened) Philippe MADDY
Chargé daffeires, f.i.,
Permanent Mission of Guinea to
the United Nations

{Signed) Joseph ODERO-JOWI
Permanent Representative,
Permanent Mission of the Republic of Kenya
to the United MNations

(S8iened) Rehmutalla ARDULLA
Perranent Representative,
Permanent Mission of the Democratic Republin
of the Sudan to the United Hations
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